STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051

FPhone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
October 6, 2017

Richard J. Johnson

Town Manager

Town of Glastonbury

2155 Main Street

P.O. Bozx 6523

Glastonbury, CT 06033-6523

RE:  DOCKET NO. 478 - Eco-Site, Inc. and T-Mobile Northeast, LLC application for a
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction,
maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located at 63 Woodland Street,
Glastonbury, Connecticut.

Dear Mr, Johnson:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter of September 27, 2017,
requesting Party status for the Town of Glastonbury in Docket No. 478.

Your request will be placed on the next meeting agenda, a copy of which will be sent to you. Your
attendance is welcome, but is not required. You will be notified of the Council’s determination

immediately thereafter.

Copies of the application are available at the Glastonbury Town Hall. All documents filed to date are
available at the Council’s office or on our website under pending matters.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Very truly yours,

Melanie A. Bachman
Executive Director
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September 27, 2017

Conaril

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq.
Executive Director/Staff Attorney
State of Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No. 478 — Eco-Site, Inc. and T-Mobile Northeast, LLC
Dear Attorney Bachman:

Thank you for your letter of September 20, 2017 concerning the proposal by Eco-Site, Inc. and T-Mobile
Northeast, LLC for construction of a communications tower at 63 Woodland Street in Glastonbury.

By action at its Tuesday, September 26, 2017 meeting, the Glastonbury Town Council voted to seek
intervenor status in this matter. Please let me know if a more formal request for intervenor status is

reguired so that we may proceed accordingly, or if this letter will serve to achieve such status.

Many thanks for your assistance.
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